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sender. 

 
To the Public Utilities Commission, 

  

Please accept the Settlement in Docket 22-060. As a member of a household with solar, 

net metering was a critical piece in our decision to install a solar array on our home. Additionally, as 

a young person in the state, I believe that net metering along with other solar incentivizing intiaities 

will be key in expanding NH's reliance on clean energy. This is critical in securing a healthy and 

vibrant state for all- one in which young people will be encouraged to live and work in. It would 

benefit us all for the Public Utilities Commission to accept the Settlement that Clean Energy NH and 

others have brought to this issue. 

 

Sincerely,  

Taylor  

 


